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September 28, 2021 
 
Cone Health
Attn. Wendy Turner
Clinical Laboratory Director 
 
 
Email: Wendy.Turner@conehealth.com 
 
Subject: Safety Subculture Unit (Product Code A100720) Product Change Notification 
 
Dear Wendy Turner, 
 
This letter is to inform you of a change to the Safety Subculture Unit (SCU), Product Code A100720.  
 
The change to the SCU includes introduction of a new Vent Cap, the current Vent Cap is being 
discontinued.  The change to the new Vent Cap is a slightly different profile and includes a polyester 
filter to absorb culture discharge.  All other product design elements and components remain 
unchanged. The SCU product code will remain the same (A100720).    
 
SCU with the new Vent Cap has been validated in accordance with ITL’s Quality Management System.  
Cone Health will begin receiving SCU with the new Vent Cap starting January 2022. Lead lot will  
be communicated in advance. 
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Note that there are no changes to product functionality or procedure for use.   
 
Samples of SCU with the new Vent Cap are available upon request.  
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The SCU Instructions for Use (IFU) have been updated with an image of the new Vent Cap.  
In addition, the SCU IFU update ensures compliance with the In Vitro Diagnostic Medical Device 
Regulation (EU) 2017/746 effective May 2022. 
Specific updates to the IFU include:  
• Removed references to “white filter cap” 
• Replaced the word “luer” with “port” 
• Added “Notification for EU customers” 
• Included email address, “sales@itlbiomedical.com” under manufacturer as per Notification Statement. 
• Updated IFU document # to include “Rev #” & “date of revision”. 
• Included following statements under “Warnings and Precautions”: 

o Do not place culture bottles with SCU inserted in the bottle in an incubator. 
o Do not leave SCU in the culture bottle after use. 
o Do not reuse SCU 

 
A copy of the updated IFU is attached for reference. 
 
Please contact me at vipin.kunjachan@itlbiomedical.com /(703) 435-6700 if you have any questions about this 
notice or need additional information.  ITL is committed to providing its customers with the highest quality 
products and customer service.   
 
Best regards, 
 

 

 

Vipin Kunjachan 
Product Commercialization Manager 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Melbourne, Australia I Sydney, Australia I Ipoh, Malaysia I Washington DC, USA 

 
 

 
 


